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MURRAY R. EDELMAN
VICE PRESIDENT
NUCLEAR

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator, Region III
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RE: Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441

- Power Lead Gland Assemblies Supplied
by Conax [RDC 114(84)]

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This letter serves as our next interim report pursuant to 10CFR50.55(e)
,concerning power lead gland assemblies furnished by Conax which may suffer from
a loss of electrical contir.uity. Previously submitted correspondence on this
subject was transmitted October 10, 1984.

Conax has conducted a series of tests on forty power lead gland assemblies that
had been returned to them for evaluation of the parameters that may cause this
potential defect. Conax is expecting to complete their evaluation and submit
results to CEI on February 28, 1985. Following our receipt and review of the
evaluation, we will submit our final report on this subject by March 28, 1985.

Please call if there are any additional questions.

- Sincerely,

Murray R. delman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

MRE:pab

cc: Mr. J. A. Grobe U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
USNRC, Site Office (SBB50) c/o Document Management Branch

Washington, D.C. 20555
Mr. D. E. Keating
USNRC, Site Office (SBB50) Records Center, SEE-IN

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
Director 1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Office of Inspection and Enforcement Atlanta, Georgia 30339
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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